



## Community College of Denver Student Government Association

### AGENDA FALL 2025

Date: October 24th, 2025

Location: Senate Chambers (Tivoli Room 329)

#### **I. Call order: (April) call this meeting to order at (1:03) pm**

##### **a. Seconded by (Monica)**

#### **Roll Call**

President: April Ortiz P	Vice President: Joanna Sanchez P
Secretary: Monica Sanchez P	Student Rep: Dominic Deibert P
Treasurer: Kenan Catbagan E	Student Rep: VACANT
Parliamentarian: Case Smith P	Student Rep: VACANT
SACAB Rep: Isaias Salazar P	Student Rep: VACANT
SACAB Rep: Jasmyn Lovato P	AMC Rep: Skylar Martin P
SSAC Rep Primary: Devynn HutchingsP	Lowry Rep: Heather King P
SSAC Rep Secondary: Brandon Johnson P	Advisor: Kloe Eisenbarth P
Advisor: Sydney Pedregon P	

Guest: Crystal Hernandez P

#### **II. Announcement:**

Welcome our new board member, Dominic - Brief introductions

#### **III. Reports:**

President:

- Represented SGA at Steering Committee (Tivoli)
- Worked with Joanna on SGA: College 101 Event
- DU Leadership Summit invite from Perry Ragouzis

Vice-President:

- Checked in with Kenan and Heather on where they at right now.
- Submit the SLO form for college 101 to be held in the Assembly rooms at the Confluence. I worked with April to create a budget and bill.
- Keep an eye on GroupMe for any reminders, updates, or information.

Secretary:

- Day of the Day Ofrenda update  
-SGA availability needed (will conduct a poll on GroupMe)

Treasurer:

- We have 4,534.28 cents left in this semester's budget - This includes the HACU event and College 101 event. (I can walk through the entire budget with anyone curious, so we have full transparency. Reach out on GroupMe if you have any questions)
- Monica is asking to add to the budget for her Day of the Dead ofrenda. I vote to approve this funding.

Parliamentarian: No Report

SACAB Rep:

Isaias-Timeline for ABOD bill is set; ABOD bill will be sent in on 12/01

Jasmyn- Will be tabling at Sustainability event (Event will be held in the Tivoli on 11/07 from 8am-5pm)

Will be giving out candy at Trick or Treat event for the Auria Early Education Center in the Tivoli on from 10am -12pm

SSAC Rep: No Report

AMC Rep: No Report

Lowry Rep:

- This is all from Jeremy Keller (long time student, here 6 years).

1. CNF is telling students that SGA is responsible for refilling paper in printers.  
According to April that is not our responsibility Front desk said- (it's after 5pm while writing this so I will ask tomorrow 10/21)
2. Student would also like school supplies available to students (glue, tape, scissors, pencils, highlighters, etc.)
3. Student would like more events at CNF
4. Feedback box not used CNF (I didn't even know there was one)
5. Offer feedback via cell phone (QR code survey) "What can be improved on campus?"
6. Interfaith/culture club-nonexistent
7. Diversity not felt at CCD

#### **IV. Advisor Reports:**

Sydney:

- HACU update: Carpool is needed for two students  
Members in attendance: April, Joanna, Monica, Kenan, Heather, Skylar, and Isaias
- WGELS volunteers needed: Reach out to Kloe or Sydney if you wish to volunteer
- SGA pay verification

#### **V. Old Business:**

[New Version Remember Me Bill](#)

*Vote: 11/11 Bill: Passed*

#### **VI. New Business:**

[Safety CNF](#) : SGA conducting surveys and presenting to faculty about Safety CNF.

#### **VII. Action Items:**

[SGA College 101 Bill](#)

*Vote: 10/11 Bill: Passed*

#### **VIII. Open Form:**

Heather: Needing SGA availability for Period equity tabling- Poll was conducted on GroupME.

Case: Tri- Institution know your rights event update; communication has fallen through with CU Denver SGA. Will continue to reach out. Event will go on in the Tivoli room

444 11/19 from 3-6pm

Guest: Crystal Hernandez- In charge of student complaints and concerns located in SPARC office.

Advisor update: There will be a new SGA advisor in the seeable future for aid year 25-26. Due to job descriptions.

**VIII. Adjournment (April) moves to adjourn this meeting at (1:26) pm**

**a. Seconded by (Case)**